
June 9, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Tom Wurm 

P.O. Box 31203 

San Francisco, CA 94131 

 

Dear Mr. Wurm: 

 

Per our e-mail correspondence, I have enclosed a copy of the page from Clay Shaw’s diary that the 

Review Board has made available. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosure 


